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Notice to all Light Vehicle Accredited Repair Shops 

Updated Vehicle Group List  

Date published: February 17, 2021 

To help repair shops calculate a more accurate RPS target, an updated vehicle group list is available.  

The new list will provide 99.5% accuracy at an industry level. 

Exceptions will always exist despite the high accuracy rate due to manual entries related to dealer 

plates, and rental policies having manually entered vehicle information. The updated vehicle grouping 

list provides the most likely vehicle grouping for a make and model.  Over the coming months, we will 

implement continuous improvement initiatives in an attempt to reduce the exception rate below the 

current 0.5% rate. 

Please visit the Realized Parts Saving Job Aid under the MPI Parts Autonomy Program to access this 

information.    

https://mpipartners.ca/APP/pdf/Parts-Autonomy-Realized-Parts-Savings-JobAid.pdf
https://mpipartners.ca/APP/index.html

